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• The City is a stakeholder in the North Sacramento Valley          

(NSV) Integrated Regional Water Management (IRWM) region.

• In 2019, Butte County was the lead agency for the NSV IRWM 

Region’s Proposition 1 Round 1 grant funding application.

• Butte County examined the projects identified in approved Storm 

Water Resource Plans (SWRPs) from various NSV IRWM 

stakeholders, and two of the City’s projects were selected to be 

included in Butte County’s NSV IRWM grant funding application.

2020 NSV IRWM Plan Update– Background



Project #1 - North Gilsizer Detention Basin Improvement Project



Project #2 - Trash Capture Device in Gilsizer Slough at Lincoln Rd



2020 NSV IRWM Plan Update - Analysis and Recommendations

Analysis:

• Formal adoption of the 2020 NSV IRWM Plan Update by the City is 
a prerequisite for receiving any state funding related to water 
resource projects that are a part of the NSV IRWM Plan.

Recommendation:

• Adopt a Resolution authorizing the adoption of the 2020 NSV IRWM 
Plan Update.

Alternative:

• Do not adopt a Resolution for adopting the NSV IRWM Plan Update 
and forfeit $970,700 in Proposition 1 grant funding.


